
 

 

Ref  JP/SHO/RMO 
 
23rd September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Saltmine Workshop for Year 7 and 8 
Friday 4th October 2024 

 
We are writing to inform you about an important upcoming event at our school aimed at 
addressing key issues affecting young people today.  On Friday 4th October 2024, we will be 
hosting a workshop led by Saltmine, a renowned theatre company known for delivering 
impactful and educational performances on social issues for year 7 and 8 students. 
 
As part of this event, students will first watch a powerful performance that explores serious 
topics such as: 
 

• Knife Crime 
• Gang Violence 
• County Lines 
• Joint Enterprise 

 
Following the performance, pupils will take part in a workshop designed to delve deeper into 
these subjects, encouraging them to reflect on the themes and discuss the consequences and 
realities surrounding these issues.  The goal is to raise awareness and empower our young 
people to make informed and positive choices. 
 
We believe this is a valuable opportunity for students to engage in meaningful conversations 
about the dangers they may face outside of school and to learn strategies for staying safe and 
making responsible decisions. 
 
If you have any questions about the event, or if you would like more information about Saltmine 
and the topics being covered, please contact the school by calling 01902 558222 to speak to 
Mrs Howells (Assistant Headteacher) or emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide a safe and nurturing environment for 
your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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